TOWN OF ESTANCIA

Resolution 2022-06

Amending the Personnel Ordinance with respect to the Police Department

The Board of Trustees of the Town of Estancia, New Mexico, meeting in a regular session on March 21, 2022 resolved to amend the Personnel Ordinance as follows:

From:
J. Residence. Employees for positions in the Maintenance Department must reside within thirty (30) miles of the Town limits, or within a maximum forty-five (45) minute response time. Employees for positions in the Police Department must reside within sixty (60) miles of the Town limits, or within a maximum90minute response time.
To:
J. Residence. Employees for positions in the Maintenance Department must reside within thirty (30) miles of the Town limits, or within a maximum forty-five (45) minute response time. Employees for positions in the Police Department may reside within sixty (60) miles of the Town limits, or within a maximum90minute response time. Any new hire to such a position shall have one month to move and will not be placed on the payroll until they reside within the prescribed limits. The 60 mile requirement may be waived at the discretion of the Mayor with the approval of the Board of Trustees.
PASSED, APPROVED AND ADOPTED THIS 21st DAY OF March 2022.
Nathan Dial, Mayor
ATTEST: Michelle Jones, Clerk/Treasurer